
 

• All active students registered in associate, undergraduate, and graduate programs who have 

not successfully completed the preparatory course, regardless of their current level, will 

participate in the Turkish Proficiency Placement Exam, which will be held on September 20, 

2024. 

• The Turkish Proficiency Placement Exam will take place in rooms A302, A302A, and A402. 

Student lists will be posted outside the classrooms. 

• The exam on September 20, 2024, will be conducted in two sessions from 08:30 to 12:30. 

• Students are required to attend both sessions of the exam. 

• Students must be present at the designated campus and classrooms mentioned in the attached 

list no later than 08:00, with their pens, erasers, and a valid photo ID and/or student ID. 

Latecomers will not be admitted to the exam, and there will be no make-up for the exam. 

• The results of the Turkish Proficiency Placement Exam on September 20, 2024, will be 

announced in the "Announcements" section of the university's website. For the start date of 

classes, please refer to the 2024-2025 Academic Calendar of the Turkish Preparatory 

Program, available on the website. 

 

https://altinbas.edu.tr/asset/awd/files/28/akademik-takvim/2024-2025/2024-2025-akademik-takvim-

ydy-updated-turkce-hazirlik.pdf 
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